
 

 

 

 

 

 

Arrival in the mornings:   

Leighsbrook Lane: 

Junior Infants, Senior Infants, First Class and Second Class pupils will enter the 

school in the mornings through the pedestrian gate on Leighsbrook Lane (secondary school 

pedestrian gate) 

 

 

Brews Hill: 

Third, Fourth, Fifth and Sixth Class pupils will enter the school through the gate on 

Brews Hill.   

 

There will be members of staff at both gates to welcome children as they arrive.   

 

Parents / minders will not be allowed to go past the gates with children as we are sharing 

the paths with the secondary school. 

 

Children should not arrive to school before 9am. 



 

 

 


